
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, AUGUST 14, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

SATURDAY AFTERNOONS ON WRVM WE FEATURE A LOT OF SOUTHERN GOSPEL MUSIC. A 

GROUP MANY OF US HAVE BECOME VERY FAMILIAR WITH IS LEGACY FIVE. RECENTLY 

THEY ANNOUNCED A NEW PIANO PLAYER. THIS IS FROM THEIR OFFICIAL 

ANNOUNCEMENT. 

Garrett Anderson was born December 20, 1998 in Arlington, Texas but moved to Anniston, Alabama 

before his first birthday. He definitely considers himself an Alabamian. Garrett’s earliest memory of 

playing the piano was at age four on a little toy piano at his grandmother’s house. He took classical piano 

lessons from age 6 until he turned 18. He also studied jazz piano for two years in his teens. 

Garrett recalls attending a concert when he was nine years old. The artist performing that night was The 

Old Paths, and their pianist was Trey Ivey, a Legacy Five alum. Garrett recalls that day being when he said 

to himself, “I’d really like to do this one day.” 

The summer before his sophomore year in college at Bethel University in McKenzie, TN, Garrett had the 

opportunity to travel with Gold City as their pianist. It was then that Garrett knew he could embrace this 

life when he achieved his goal of earning a degree in Music Industry studies. That opportunity presented 

itself on June 10, 2021 when Garrett got on the bus with Legacy Five for the first time. 

Legacy Five is proud to have this fine young man on our team and we look forward to watching how God 

uses Garrett’s gifts for His Kingdom’s sake. 

I’LL LOOK FORWARD TO HEARING HIM NEXT MAY AT THE WISCONSIN DELLS. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


